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David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2017 7:54 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: *  * Update - The Pre-Tucson Mineral Sale has Re-Opened!  *  *

 

 

 

 *** The Pre-Tucson Mineral Sale *** 
 

As most probably know by now, our website has been offline for the past five 

days due to internet server migration difficulties. This has made browsing the 

website nearly impossible. We have everything back up and running finally so 

today we're going to re-open the Pre-Tucson Mineral Sale for 2017 and extend 

the huge sale discounts to ALL Showrooms on the entire website starting today!  

 

The sale discounts will vary by specimen and showroom and will be as much as 

50% OFF the original prices displayed on the website. The Keystone Mineral 

Showrooms are also now double Keystone again which means those prices are 

75% OFF the original online prices. This is by far our largest sale of the year! 

Please reserve your selections early to avoid any disappointment. Our past sales 



2

have seen specimens move at an incredible pace and there is no limit on items! 

 

Hundreds of Showroom Specimens are on Sale! 

All Offers are Welcome! 

Layaway Options are Available for Every Purchase! 

 

The Exceptional ShowroomsThe Exceptional ShowroomsThe Exceptional ShowroomsThe Exceptional Showrooms 
The Denver 2016 Showrooms 

The Tucson 2016 Showrooms 

The Denver 2015 Showrooms 

The Tucson 2015 Showrooms 

The Keystone Mineral Showrooms  

 

Please click through at the bottom of each page to visit all! 

  

* Best Wishes for a Healthy and Prosperous New Year * 
 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~   

 

The New Denver Mineral Auction has Re-Opened for Bids! 
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 * New Specimens from the Show and Showrooms at Wholesale Opening Bids * 

 

Watch for the Newest Denver 2016 Showroom Update, Coming Soon! 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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